
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
13 October 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers and Students,       
      
Re: 16+ CAREERS EVENT Tuesday 30 November 2021 – 5pm–8pm 
For Parents and Carers of Year 11 Students Only 
 
I would like to invite you and your son/daughter to our 16+ Careers Event on Tuesday 30 November 2021, to 
be held in the school exam hall from 5pm to 8pm. To ensure safety of all stakeholders, we politely ask that 
parents/carers wear a face covering at this event. Please be mindful that as per our Trust Outbreak Policy, 
this is subject to change if cases in school or the local community increase.  
 
You will have the opportunity to meet representatives from a number of Post 16 providers including: 
 
Doncaster UTC    Local sixth form schools   
Post 16 Colleges   Universities 
Apprenticeship and training providers 
 
The school’s Independent Careers Adviser, Mr John Jackson, Mrs Monk and Mrs Gratton will also be available 
to offer additional advice and guidance.  
 
You and your son/daughter will be able to discuss in greater detail the courses on offer, as well as finding out 
specific and general information that will help them make informed choices for their post 16 destinations. It 
is important that your son/daughter explores all the options available to them and they speak directly to as 
many of the representatives as possible, so that they take full advantage of the information on offer. 
 
Entry to the event will be via the school gates, please park in the main school car parks only.  
 
In order to meet our duty under the Disability Equality Scheme, please advise us if there are any ways that 
we can assist you at this event.  I would be grateful if you could let me know by calling 01302 885811 or by 
emailing monk.j@hungerhillschool.com, please note that all the information provided will be treated 
confidentially. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Mrs J Monk 

Head of Exams and Careers 

 
 

 
Miss H Tredgett 

Assistant Headteacher 
 


